
ACSA's April Newsletter and Conference 
Details 

What a month it has been, and we have enjoyed the wonderful world of AI, if you missed 
any of our ACSA Insights podcasts, you could catch up on the links we have provided. 
As mentioned, we are in the process of setting up a members' only page so you will be 
able to access all podcasts at your convenience.  

 

Dr Lucinda McKnight 

Steven Payne 

Dr Gary Stager 

Leon Furze 

  

ACSA's conference 



 

For the first time ever, we shall be holding an East and West coast conference 
simultaneously. We are incredibly excited! 

  

We thank you for your patience and your support as we have endeavoured to put this all 
together. 

  

For those who have already submitted abstracts, we shall be in touch to confirm if you 
still wish to submit them to the conference team, and we shall put a final call out in our 
socials this week. 

  

We shall be holding the AGM at the conference.  

  

As you will see, this is just a one-day conference, we have aimed to help keep costs 
reasonable and know that for many schools and institutions, having staff out for many 



days, puts increased workload and costs onto those schools. We hope these 
conferences will pack a punch! Our Garth Boomer address/Keynote will be live across 
both sites. With permission of those presenting we are also hoping to record sessions 
which will then be available for those who attended the conference on the opposite 
side of the country.  

 

Submit Abstract 

 

Membership Structures 

With rising costs, we have been looking at our current fee structure. We shall be looking 
to change them at the end of June 2025. For the next two months we shall be offering 
our current membership with 10% off our Institutional membership. If you are a school 
looking for high quality professional learning, please get in touch. To claim the 10% 
discount for an Institution please contact our finance officer at 
ACSA accounts@acsa.edu.au 

  

https://acsa.msnd35.com/tracking/lc/28517cd9-3ffe-4078-99a8-3ec0aa560fcd/a6dbdaa3-a27a-480c-af58-88279a473604/00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000000/


 

ACSA membership 

 

Thank you to all for your continued support and your patience as we navigate through 
new ventures. Our next month's podcasts shall focus on Middle Leadership, and we 
have a fantastic line up ready to go!  

https://acsa.msnd35.com/tracking/lc/28517cd9-3ffe-4078-99a8-3ec0aa560fcd/94b9bf21-ac58-487b-abf2-aa1427ad23ce/00000000-0000-0000-0000-000000000000/


  

Our Curriculum Perspectives continues to be the #1 for outstanding educational 
research. 

In our latest edition Lucinda McKnight opens our special issue on "Feminisms and 
Curriculum and Inquiry” by reminding readers about the long and changing relationship 
between feminisms and education, and offers a challenge to rearticulate, expand, 
update and reinvent the role feminisms play in curriculum inquiry, in conjunction with 
other powerful social justice agendas. Part history, part call to action, this is a cracking 
read for curriculum scholars both new and old!  
    

 


